LABOR AND INDUSTRY

January 25, 2022

Lorie W Miller

1769 Lexington Ave N
Unit 389

Roseville, MN 55113

SUBJECT: Qualifying Builder - Examination Results

Congratulations! | am writing to inform you that you received a passing score of 82% on the
Qualifying Builder examination taken on January 20, 2022.

You are now qualified to act as the qualifying person for a Residential Contractor license. Please
visit our website at www.dli.mn.gov to obtain the application forms required to obtain a license or to
become the qualifying person (QP) for an existing business license. You are prohibited from
contracting or offering to contract to perform residential work for which licensure is required until you
actually obtain a license or qualify for an exemption from the licensing requirements. Unlicensed
activity is a misdemeanor and can result in a fine of up to $10,000.

Whether you become a QP now or not, you must begin taking 14 hours of approved continuing
education (CE) every two years in order to remain eligible to act as a QP. Of these 14 hours, one
hour must relate to the Energy Code and one hour must relate to business management strategies..
A list of approved CE courses is always available on our website:
https.//secure.doli.state.mn.us/ccldcecourses/

To enable us to track your required CE experience in the future, we have issued you a registration
number that continuing education sponsors will need to use to report your CE hours directly to us.

Your registration number for Qualifying Builder is QB789729.
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please call 651-284-5031.
Sincerely,

Licensing and Certification Services
Construction Codes and Licensing Division

443 Lafayette Road N. » St. Paul, MN 55155, Phone: (651) 284-5012 « 1-800-657-3944
dli.license(@state.mn.us « www.dli.mn.gov



